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On June 12, 2018, KMCB(TV), Coos Bay, Oregon, FAC ID 35183, suffered a power amplifier 

failure.  The station is currently operating at below 80% of authorized power.  The licensee 

ordered, but has not yet received, the necessary replacement parts.  As a result, the station will 

likely operate at reduced power for more than ten consecutive days.  Accordingly, the licensee is 

notifying the FCC of its reduced power operations until the repairs are complete.  


